San Diego Unified School District Building Quality Neighborhood Schools

GARY STANFORD

Director, Project Management Department Facilities Planning and Construction 858.637.6280 gstanford1@sandi.net

April 11, 2019

Dear Serra High School stakeholders:

Subject: Whole Site Modernization

The San Diego Unified School District invites you to participate in the first Design Task Force meeting to discuss the upcoming Whole Site Modernization Phase II at Serra High School. You will join the architect and other key stakeholders to discuss the general design of the school, and how the proposed site improvements can best serve the students and the community for years to come.

Please join us for the first Design Task Force meeting:

When: May 08, 2019, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Where: Serra High School Theatre, Building 400 5156 Santo Rd. San Diego, CA 92124

The Whole Site Modernization Phase II includes repairing, renovating, and revitalizing Serra High School. This may include building systems repair and replacement; improvements to support learning instruction; health, safety, and security; accessibility and code compliance; and energy efficiency and sustainability.

These capital improvements are funded by the district's Propositions S, Z and Measure YY, approved by voters in 2008, 2012 and 2018, respectively.

Involving parents, neighbors, community members, students and school staff is key to the success of facilities modernization and student achievement at San Diego Unified School District. We look forward to your participation.

For more information about this and other projects at Serra High School, please visit https://fpcprojects.sandi.net. For more details on this project, please contact Saya Nhim, Project Manager, at snhim@sandi.net.

Sincerely,

Gary Stanford

Project Management Director

GS:sn